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The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it appears to be discovery (1 st set of interrogatories to FPL). Discovery should be sent directly to 
the PSC attorney and not filed with the Office of the Commission Clerk. The Clerk’s Office requires only a 
notice of service or a letter advising of service of the discovery, for the docket file. 

Your previously filed notice of [serving] PODs and interrogatories has already been e-filed and accepted. See 
DN 02203-2025. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us . 

i 


